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September 24, 1980

Mr. Robert Post
Morgan, Mc1huish, Monaghan & Meyer
2 World Trade Center, Suite 1844 IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10048 TO F0IA-80-476

Dear Mr. Post:

This is in~ response to your letter of September 12, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, three categories
of documents pertaining to correspondence between General Electric and
the Knowles Atomic Plant.

Our search indicates that the NRC has no documents subject to this
request. The search was carried out for Knowles Atomic Plant and for
the Knolls Atomic Power Laboratory, which we presume to be the correct
name of the facility.

We recommend that you direct your request to the Department of Energy
(D0E), since the requested documents fall under its jurisdiction. You
may write to Mr. Milton Jordan, Director, Division of F0I & PA Activities,
Department of Energy,1000 Independence Avenue, S.W. , Washington, DC
20585. .

Sincerely.

- . ; (.' h? G16 i-

'f',J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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